
DUNHAM ON TRENT WITH RAGNALL, FLEDBOROUGH AND DARLTON 

PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Tuesday the 8th of May 2018 which was held at the Millennium 
Hall, Low Street, Dunham on Trent.  The meeting started at 18.30 hours. 
 
Present: - 
 
Councillors L Sharpe ©, M Barden, I Oakden, S Oakden, J Starmer, P McKechnie, C Hamilton, C Booth, R 
Grimes, K Watkinson, R Horsted & D Moss. 
Cllr. J Ogle – Notts County Councillor, Cllr K Isard & S Isard – Bassetlaw District Councillors. 
3 members of the public. 
 
Apologies were received from Cllr. Briscoe & Cllr. A Hamilton.  NOTED. 
 
The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
There were no questions from the public. 
 
Councillor John Ogle gave a short report to the meeting covering the following: - 
Broadband for Fledborough 
Road repairs and improved road safety features in Nottinghamshire 
VIAEM update. 
 
Cllr. Ian Oakden thanked Cllr. Ogle for his help with the Broadband issue. 
 
Cllr. Booth asked who was responsible for the upkeep of Ash Close in Dunham on Trent which was considered 
to be in poor condition and a visibility issue.    
The Clerk was asked to investigate and report back in due course. 
 
Councillor Keith Isard advised that a site visit was to take place at Roberts Close to decide what remedial works 
would be undertaken to address the flooding issue there. 
 
It was: NOTED that Notts CC had already identified highway improvements to be completed in the autumn of 
2018 at Roberts Close to permanently resolve this issue. 
 
Cllr. Kathryn Watkinson detailed No. 6 planning applications currently in the BDC planning system whilst 
Cllr. K Isard was present.   
There were no objections or observations raised by members 
 
The difficulties with the current paperless planning system were raised with Cllr. K Isard especially relating to 
the use of computer viewed documentation.  
 
Cllr. Isard kindly agreed to investigate this request with the Planning Dept at Bassetlaw.   

 
A copy of the Chairman’s annual report made to Council is attached to this document. 

 

 

…………………………………………………… 

Chairman     Dated…………………………………………………….. 


